
April 2023 
Dear Pastor, 


Darleen and I are gearing up to get back on the road again. Thank you so much for 
praying for me during the hip surgery and the recovery time. When we started 
discussing the probability of surgery, the doctor said that I would be looking at two to 
six months before going out again. Praise the Lord, it was the shorter time. We have 
already been to a couple of meetings and will soon be out full-time again. I wish that I 
could say there is no pain, but that is not the case yet. Very little pain medication is 
necessary, and when traveling, we have to stop more often. With all of that said, we 
are probably three or four months ahead of what could have been. 


April means Family Fellowship Week for World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission. 
We had a wonderful time together with the Executive Board, office staff, and 
missionaries. Pastor Frank Camp taught on “Why I use the KJV.” We had sessions 
every morning and a preaching service each night. 


We have plans to be in Tennessee, Canada, Virginia, and Florida over the next few 
weeks. The Lord willing, we will be in El Salvador this summer. Our trip to Africa is still 
on hold for a number of reasons, but we do plan to go when the Lord opens the door 
for us to make the trip. 


Darleen and I cannot fully express our appreciation for your faithfulness to us. Your 
continued prayers are so needed. We are attempting to sell our Airstream travel trailer. 
Please pray that the Lord will send us someone that can purchase it. 


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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